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17 December 2020   
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a Merry Christmas and thank you for your 
support over what has been a very challenging time. We have done exceptionally well in 
the circumstances and we will continue to work hard to keep your child/ren safe when we 
return in the new year.  
 
I hope that this will not be the case, but if your child tests positive for covid over the holiday 
period, please can I ask you to immediately inform us via email, to admin@longhill.org.uk. 
Your email will inform our track and trace and support us to ascertain if any other staff or 
students need to isolate.  
 
I hope that you and your family have a happy and restful holiday.  
  
 

Kind regards 
 

 

Kate Williams  
Headteacher 
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